
 

NEWSLETTER—4 MARCH 2022 

‘JESUS IS AT THE HEART OF ALL THAT WE DO’ 

 

 Sun 6 Mar—Children’s 
Liturgy re-starts 

 Wed 16 Mar—Y2 Green-
lands Farm trip 

 Thurs 17 Mar—
Shakespeare Day Y4/5 

 Fri 18 Mar—KS2 Crazy 
Duggie Dug Dug Science 
Show 

 Tue 22 Mar—Y6 Football 
tournament 

 Tue 29 Mar—Leaving 
Mass for Mrs Heyes. 7pm 
at St Josephs 

 Thu 31 Mar—Y5/6 Netball 
Tournament 

 Tue 5 Apr—Spring Term 
reports 

 Wed 6 Apr—Easter Lunch 

 Fri 8 Apr—School Closes 

Handy Links 

TERM DATES 

CONTACT US 

ARE YOU ELIGBLE FOR FREE SCHOOL MEALS? 

SCHOOL WEBSITE HOMEPAGE 

WELLBEING BLOG 

SCHOOL NURSING TEAM 

WE ARE COLLECTING STAMPS 

IN AID OF BONE CANCER RE-

SEARCH 

Please save used stamps and send 

into the school office.  Please re-

member to leave a 1cm (or ½ 

inch) border around the stamps 

when cutting them from the enve-

lope or parcels.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A POLITE REMINDER— 

KS2 PARENTS ONLY 

MORNING BREAK/SNACKS—

Please provide your child with a 

healthy snack for their morning 

break e.g. fruit/low sugar breakfast 

bar.  

No chocolate/sweets/crisps 

N.B.: KS1 children are provided 

with a free piece of fruit each day, 

as part of the SFVS government 

scheme  

Free milk is served to under 5’s 

 For over 5’s in KS1, milk can be 

ordered at £10 per term 

CHILDREN’S  

LITURGY 

The Children’s Liturgy will re-start 

at both St Peter’s & St Joseph’s 

morning masses, this  Sunday, 6th 

March, all are very welcome. 

If you’re curious about how your child 

can learn music in or out of school, 

why not sign up to the LMS newslet-

ter. From ukulele workshops to violin 

lessons, playing in an orchestra to 

forming a band, there’s so much going 

on in our county, you’ll be spoilt for 

choice, follow link below. 

https://

www.lancashiremusichub.co.uk/site/

parents/home/ 

PLEASE BE MINDFUL OF 

THE LOCAL RESIDENTS 

AND BE CONSIDERATE 

WHEN PARKING AT DROP 

OFF AND PICK UP TIMES. 

ACCESS VIA THE YMCA 

MAY BE USED AND 

PLEASE USE ONE WAY 

SYSTEM TO HELP THE 

TRAFFIC FLOW 

https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/school-life/termdates
https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/contact
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/
https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/
https://stpeterswellbeing.blogspot.com/
https://lancsyoungpeoplefamilyservice.co.uk/school-nursing/
https://www.lancashiremusichub.co.uk/site/parents/home/
https://www.lancashiremusichub.co.uk/site/parents/home/
https://www.lancashiremusichub.co.uk/site/parents/home/


 



 

Much Ado About Nothing—A School’s Playmaking Festival 

Thurs 17th March our Y4 & Y5 class will be taking part in the Much Ado About Noth-

ing—A School’s Playmaking Festival at The Grand Theatre, Blackpool.  Tickets are 

available at the Box Office or via the link below: 

https://www.blackpoolgrand.co.uk/event/much-ado-about-nothing 

 

 

 

 

 

The 2sday own clothes day 

raised £262 for Forest Schools.  

Thank you to all for your kind 

donations! 

UKRAINE EMERGENCY ITEMS 

COLLECTION 

 

If you have any of the below items 

spare, St Peter’s Church are collecting 

for the Ukraine people and can be left 

at the school office. Smaller items are 

being collected by St Joseph’s—see 

shoe box appeal  

  Adults - clothing 
 Children - clothing 
 Coats  
 Blankets  
 Coats, hats, scarfs, gloves  
 Shoes, boots  
 Formula milk  
 

 

 

 

Ukraine Shoe box appeal 

 

St Joseph’s Church in Ansdell, are asking people of the 

community to donate a shoebox filled with items that 

will be delivered to the Polish border and will be handed 

out to the Ukrainian refugees. 

 

Boxes can contain unused: 

Toys 

Cuddly toys 

Notepads 

Pens 

Crayons 

Sticker Books 

Colouring pad 

Torches 

Batteries 

Sewing kit 

Nappies 

Sanitary Products 

Wipes 

Toothbrush 

Soap 

Underwear 

All shoeboxes can be dropped off at St Joseph’s Church 

Hall, Ansdell between 10am and 11am on Sunday 6th 

and Sunday 13th March. If you are unable to drop off at 

this time please Emma Cox on 07808821397 to arrange 

collection.  

https://www.blackpoolgrand.co.uk/event/much-ado-about-nothing


 

 

 

 

 

This year the Gazette  

Young Seasiders Schools 

Arts & Crafts Exhibition  

will open 10am on Monday 28th 

February and will close on Fri-

day 25th March. 

Here are the names of the chil-

dren who have their work dis-

played at The Gallery, B&FC 

Park Road, Blackpool. 

 

Hector Bailey—Reception 

Joseph Hatjoulis Bal—Reception 

Grace Bushell—Year 1 

Georgie Jardine—Year 1 

Pippa McCool—Year 1 

Gustaw Laskawski—Year 2 

Barney Oatridge—Year 2 

Jacob Wilson—Year 5 

Ava Barrows—Year 6 

Oscar Lee—Year 6 

Oliver Oatridge—Year 6 

Matheson Shields—Year 6 

Amelie Tait—Year 6 

Noah Van Kraay—Year 6 

 

The Winners are… 

Gustaw Laskawski—Year 2 

Oliver Oatridge—Year 6 

 

 


